
 
 
 

 
 
We would like to thank New South Wales Wildlife Council for the 
opportunity to have manufactured a demountable possum cage. We were 
in desperate need of possum cages and thanks to NWC for making 
available your 2024 grants to wildlife care groups, we have this one 
already in use with a very happy lodger. 
 
The construction method means we can easily relocate this valuable 
resource to where it is needed at any time. 
 
 
  

 


